
2/8/2013 PC #4791

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ted Lazakis
<tlazakis@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 5:22 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

:
Feb 7, 2013 SCMF

ThIllinois Pollution Control Board

LOllDear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

Please do not allow this polluter to continue without making the necessary changes to protect our health. The health
consequences and economic impact would be unfairly transferred to people like us.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ted Lazakis
3723 Rfd
Long Grove, IL 60047-7957
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2/8/2013 PC #4792

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Laurel Jacobs
<mysticcaribou@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 8:54 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Laurel Jacobs
7791 Milan Way
Gurnee, IL 60031-5177
(847) 445-0140
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2/8/2013 PC #4793

Therriauft,Joh n

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jill Lovinger
<jill.milani@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 9:53 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jill Lovinger
512 E Sunnyside Ave
Libertyville, IL 60048-2939
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2/8/2013 PC #4794

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of VIOLETA
CARMICHAEL <sweetviolet72333@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 10:3 3 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. VIOLETA CARMICHAEL

3746 S Wallace St

Chicago, IL 60609-1676

(773) 599-8719
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2/8/2013 PC # 4795

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Mair McNamara <mair47
@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 11:23 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Mair McNamara
421 W Oakwood Dr
Barrington, IL 60010-1481
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2/8/2013 PC #4796

Therria u It, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jutta Field
<juttafield@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 1:22 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jutta Field
845 Burton Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-4607
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2/8/2013 PC #4797

Therriau[t, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Brad Hanahan
<bradhanahan@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 5:23 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Brad Hanahan
729 Valley Park Dr
Libertyville, IL 60048-3467
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2/8/2013 PC #4798

Therriauft, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Donna Blue
<drblue@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 7:04 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generations request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Dr. Donna Blue
8 Manchester Ln
Elmhurst, IL 60126-3969
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2/8/2013 PC #4799

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Carol Alleman <callieart0g08
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 8:23 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 20 13-024.

I grew up here. I’m the only one of four children who did not have respiratory problems. When the wind blows in off the
Lake, the air here is just plain dirty.
I live in the shadow of the Waukegan power plant. It sits on the Lake Michigan shore, next to another highly dangerous
polluter, the former Johns-Manville asbestos dump, which is another fine example of what happens when these giant
profiteers are allowed to evade their responsibility.

DO NOT allow Midwest Generation to escape their promise to clean up their act right now. We cannot afford another
Manville here. The shores of Lake Michigan are too precious to the entire country.
If you don’t hold them accountable right now, they will find one excuse after another to keep polluting my hometown
and the Lakeshore.
Eventually they will leave the State of Illinois holding the financial responsibility for cleaning up their mess, just like
Manville and Outboard Marine have done. This has to stop.
They DO have the money to do this now. If you let them evade it now, they will find a way to hide their huge profits
further and you’ll never be able to hold them acceptable.
Don’t go easy on big polluters! Act for the people of Illinois. Make Midwest act responsibly.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide inlllinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Carol Alleman
236 Stewart Ave
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2/8/2013 PC #4800

Waukegan, IL 60085-2060
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2/8/2013 PC #4801

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Carol Alleman <callieart0go8
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 8:23 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

I grew up here. I’m the only one of four children who did not have respiratory problems. When the wind blows in off the
Lake, the air here is just plain dirty.
I live in the shadow of the Waukegan power plant. It sits on the Lake Michigan shore, next to another highly dangerous
polluter, the former Johns-Manville asbestos dump, which is another fine example of what happens when these giant
profiteers are allowed to evade their responsibility.

DO NOT allow Midwest Generation to escape their promise to clean up their act right now. We cannot afford another
Manville here. The shores of Lake Michigan are too precious to the entire country.
If you don’t hold them accountable right now, they will find one excuse after another to keep polluting my hometown
and the Lakeshore.
Eventually they will leave the State of Illinois holding the financial responsibility for cleaning up their mess, just like
Manville and Outboard Marine have done. This has to stop.
They DO have the money to do this now. If you let them evade it now, they will find a way to hide their huge profits
further and you’ll never be able to hold them acceptable.
Don’t go easy on big polluters! Act for the people of Illinois. Make Midwest act responsibly.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Carol Alleman
236 Stewart Ave
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2/8/2013 PC #4802

Waukegan, IL 60085-2060
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2/8/2013 PC #4803

Therau John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jessica Collette
<jessica.collette68@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 2:24 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jessica Collette
19385 W Harvard Ave
Mundelein, IL 60060-1010
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2/8/2013 PC #4804

Therriault,John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Justin Fishbein <federico48
@ea rth link, net>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 1:24 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

This message drafted by the Sierra Club reflects my views.

Justin M. Fishbein
1451 Calais Circle
Highland Park, IL 60035

Sincerely,

Justin Fishbein
1451 Calais Cir

Highland Park, IL 60035-3920

(847) 432-6454
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PC #48052/8/2013

Therriault, John

From:
Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Maria Capdepont
<catecapdepont@prodigy.net>Sent:
Friday, February 08, 2013 1:24 PMTo:
Therriault, JohnSubject:
Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a

serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and

respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the

company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like

Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.
The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the

agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollutionfrom Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my

health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.Sincerely,

Maria Capdepont
97 S Waterford Dr
Round Lake, IL 60073-9591



2/8/2013 PC #4806

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Peter Pazderski

<pcpazderski@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 11:54 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.

PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a

serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and

respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the

company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like

Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the

agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my

health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Peter Pazderski

527 Dartmouth Ln

Schaumburg, IL 60193-2520

(224) 578-6314



2/8/2013 PC #4807

Therraut, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Susana

Hollinger <susana@wolfram.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 10:36 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Susana Hollinger

PC Box 81

Urbana, IL 61803-0081



2/8/2013 PC #4808

Therriau It, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Nancy Lerner <nancy853
@Iive.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 9:54 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Nancy Lerner
1660 2nd St
Highland Park, IL 60035-5703
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2/8/2013 PC # 4809

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Tony Nava
<pliantman@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 8:54 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 8, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Tony Nava
10311 W Chicago Ave
Beach Park, IL 60099-3684
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2/8/2013 PC#4810

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATiON’S

REQUESTED VARiANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

OOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Iherriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCI3 13-24

support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely.
/

.,/ .—//
NAME 14W

HOME ADDRESS

____________

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC#4811

Ji SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

EQUESTEi) VARIANCE

fLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

,

, —. ..

NAME /fi 1’V’t’/ / /,‘/2

HOME ADDRESS -.

%;

EMAIL

_______ _______________



2/8/2013 PC#4812

N SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

EOUESTED VARIANCE

LIJNOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, iL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary reiief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new poilution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME I ‘jZ7O

HOME ADDRESS iiso
—

,±‘Y L,.7

EMAIL ‘-:



2/8/2013

LN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ELLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

PC#4813

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 20132016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS .:j

-. ..‘ ., i.,

. v.,,,
. -

...

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC#4814

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENER4TTON’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

!LLINOIS POLLUT1ON CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services, Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME -

HOMEADDRESS j / /

EMAIL

_______________________



2/8/2013 PC#4815

tN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

!LLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Hinois Poution Control Hoard

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
rnunicipai services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS .1 .

E MAd L



2/8/2013 PC#4816

N SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VAR1ANCE

LLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PC8 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NA ME

HOME ADDRESS

/Li

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC#4817

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

!LLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS

EMAI L



2/8/2013 PC#4818

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

LL1NOiS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault. Assistant Clerk

lllinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Veriance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations CVariance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
speciai projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME J’

HOME ADDRESS L L

.. , I/

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC#4819

N SUPPORT OF’ MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilrnois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even ii granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME ZZ -j5

HOME ADDRESS -/ i
\ 1

EMAIL

__________ ___________



2/8/2013 PC #4820

N SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR!)

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
rnunicipai services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME CI

HOME ADDRESS

.

c=

.,c___- t\

EMAIL



2/8/2013

iN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

!LLTNOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13.-24

PC#4821

January 17, 2013

Mr John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I suoport Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a malor provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
suppiy them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4822

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

!LLINOTS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs - at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
memoers, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and wiH reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

1
NAME / -‘

I

HOME ADDRESS .‘
::> i

i4mrs 1/ . .

EMAIL



L ‘Ej

2/8/2013 PC #4823
t

IN SUPPORT OF MiDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

january 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME efCi5 / LL&/

HOME ADDRESS L’/. /7
-

Tt,4///
EMAIL

_________________________



2/8/2013 PC #4824

IN SUPPORT 01? MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
.

NAME JAL HAo

HOME ADDRESS 1+0 1441 cn Av.

isi&,j L-ix, i. ôq j

EMAIL V’A 2-c ôi cS7 JJET



2/8/2013 PC #4825

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

1 support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

_________________

HOME ADDRESS tZZ.t, d, Ly Li.

Oi L. t5A4

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4826

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])

DOCKET NUMEER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

l support Midwest Generation#s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME ST6V tQ’IàJSKI

HOMEADDRESS 3’327 w 771H sT,ar
£ Ri< 1 ‘- 4080 S

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4827

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB I3.24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 1324

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the orIginal state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

_______________________

1-IOME ADDRESS S1 1LZ ‘

ZZ C6O7
EMAIL

________________



2/8/2013 PC #4828

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCJ3 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs --at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services,

Even if gra.nted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME JVfi’i Ot.so
Iii A2 A I i

HOME ADDRESS I’t fL4JU L

RcraJE, &4I8
EMAIL

________________________



2/8/2013 PC #4829

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. fandolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 1324

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME . .

HOME ADDRESS 9a5 EYé1E. LAe i

!—toJEE IL tJ-9

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4830

iN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTEI) VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

tlknois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS 14 1/ 1.-Al

i1,1-L /fr’4 /‘1i- / C
EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4831

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLiNOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

___________

HOMEADDRESS -/1f 3?kI)?I-c Dr

EMAIL

________________



2/8/2013 PC #4832

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriauft, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24),

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS 3
€4ci o9Zf

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4833

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

________

HOME ADDRESS 37 ,/A/4//z1

(43 ?9 639

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4834

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST (ENERATJON’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13Z4

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

______________________

HOMEADORESS 532 t:i5<.TL-J 57

‘lL/ L.-..,

EMAIL -



2/8/2013 PC #4835

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARI)

DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 17. 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support far Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

1 support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME /I/. //1,i’.i.t

HOME ADDRESS I 7 ?

44_ .‘X .2. / 6

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4836

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St.) Sufte 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

1 support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs --at its plants and at illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME bi&
HOME ADDRESS 71)OG 4s r

EMAIL An +



2/8/2013 PC #4837

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NTJMI3ER PCB I3.-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3212

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from lilinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME i4. I
HOME ADDRESS

-J

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4838

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

illinois Pollution Control Board

100 ‘N. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

________

HOME ADDRESS i_1. //,ce&
A9AJ11 oYV’

EMAIL

______________________

/(/I4CC Cj CGY’



2/8/2013 PC #4839

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER P03 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No PCB 13-24

1 support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from lBinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs--at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members In the buiding and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 20132016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME \jt A$ tiiAí
/!‘/ — .,

HOMEADDRESS LAIdI7 flft_7

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC #4840

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-.24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation isa major provider of jobs --at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union
members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on
special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and
municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than
was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME i4lJA’Ijj J,-;
HOME ADDRESS

.2ti_— /sL3

EMAIL L,t3o,jt, 3c


